



PSA Leadership Committee: Chairman Update

PSA Community,

The PSA Leadership Committee is poised for a productive 2020 term. Gifted, eager new members, along with several returning committee members, will bring a wealth of experience and a high level of energy to the PSA Community. We will eagerly fulfill our duties of sharing knowledge, delivering resources, and establishing industry best practices.

In our monthly meetings, we will communicate lessons learned and deliver great content, ranging from LinkedIn posts to reading lists. We will also lead two sessions at PSA TEC 2020, one on breaking down organizational silos and another on servant leadership. I encourage you to attend our sessions at TEC. I also encourage you to contact the Leadership Committee members with recommendations for content or to assist you with leadership challenges you may have. We are here to serve your needs!

Thank you,

Shaun Castillo PSA Leadership Committee Chairman President, Preferred Technologies, LLC